
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Mental Health Awareness Campaign, aimed at 

promoting well-being and support within our community. 

This initiative will take place from [Start Date] to [End Date], and we invite you to participate in 

various activities including workshops, support groups, and informational seminars. 

We believe that raising awareness is the first step in breaking the stigma surrounding mental 

health. Your participation can make a difference! 

For more information, please contact us at [Contact Information] or visit our website at [Website 

Link]. 

Thank you for your support in making our community a healthier place. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


